
J b  August 21,2002 

Paula Isler 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 
32399-0850 7~755% 
Dear Paula Isler, 

SUBJECT: REGULATORY ASSESMENT FEE 

Payphone Certificate No. 1697 (TD566). Enclosed please find check for 
$66.00 for the 2001 Assessment fee, and accept this letter as notification that 
I wish to cancel this certificate. If there are any other, items or fees that must 
be sent in, please contact me. 

- 

Sincerely, 

Lyndon C. Scherr 


